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Bishop L.J. Rivers
1820 Brunner Street
Philadelphia, Pa.19140
Pulpit Committee
Dear Pulpit Committee:
This letter is in response to the vacancy of the position of Senior Pastor, and to inform you, that I wish to be considered as a candidate for that said position.
I have over 20 years of Christian, and Ministerial Experience, and am qualified and prepared to Lead God’s People. I have a Shepherd’s heart, and a Servant’s spirit, above all I have a deep desire to see God’s People be all that God wants and desires them to be. I am a very Spiritual, knowledgeable, and insightful minister, and am ready to meet the challenges of ministering to those within and without the church.
I have a great passion for the youth, and seniors, as well as the unchurched. I believe and know that the Hand of the Lord is upon my life and ministry.

Please review my resume, and Prayerfully consider me as a candidate for the Pastorate. If you have questions, please call me at (215)456-1203.I look forward to hearing from you soon.
Prayerfully Yours,
Bishop L. J. Rivers
